
What a great couple of weeks we have had for many children being ambassadors for the school. Firstly, we have had
several visitors and potential parents having tours of the school and every one of them have commented that the
children have been welcoming, friendly and polite. Some of our children also represented Park Grove at the Young
Voices concert in Sheffield last week. It was an absolutely amazing show as always, with thousands of children across
the country joining forces to sing as one big choir. Heather Small from M People even performed which was such a
treat for everybody.

We have made some changes at lunchtime for the time being because some of the children have not displayed the
best behaviour at this time. I am sure the children will have spoken to you about the changes and hopefully also
mentioned that they all have the chance to earn back their previous privileges. We all agree that classroom behavior
is outstanding at Park Grove but want all children to understand that every adult in our school deserves the same
respect as the teachers. We really hope that the children will make a huge effort to show us that they have listened
and understood the messages given by all of the staff. 

A T T E N D A N C E  T H I S
W E E K

Monday 16th January - Last swimming session for Magenta class
Tuesday 17th January - Reception and Year 1 reading information meeting 
 (after drop off)
Monday 23rd January - Indigo class swimming sessions begin
Friday 10th February - School finishes for half term holiday
Monday 20th February - School reopens for spring term 2
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Beat the Winter Blues
There are lots of good reasons why people often feel down in January including less
daylight, the end of Christmas time, cold weather. Here are a few tips of things you can do
to help:

All the above can help your body boost the production of your feel-good hormones.

6. Do a random act of kindness
7. Cook/share a nice meal
8. Play a board game
9. Laugh!
10. Have a clear out and give some things to
charity

Make sure you get some daylight each day
Do some exercise
Read for pleasure 
Make a New Year Resolution - but make
sure it is measurable and achievable
Spend time with friends
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